Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
Central Florida Regional Planning Council
Central Florida Regional Planning Council

REQUEST FOR PROPSALS (RFP) FOR “MULTI-JURISDICTIONAL TRANSPORTATION CORRIDOR STUDY”

The Central Florida Regional Planning Council (hereinafter the “CFRPC”) has issued a Request for Proposals (“RFP”) for qualified firms to submit proposals to conduct a Multi-Jurisdictional Transportation Corridor Study to support economic growth and development along SR 60, US 17, and US 27. The study will also address recovery activities from Hurricane Ian to support the region’s efforts to increase resiliency.

Project Description: Prepare a transportation corridor study to support future economic growth and development. The study will address existing conditions such as stormwater management, and economic drivers that could potentially attract private investment and enable industrial growth, job creation, increase tax revenues and expand economic opportunities within and adjacent to the identified corridors including: SR 60 from Mulberry to Lake Wales; US 17 from Polk/Hardee County line to Winter Haven; and US 27 from Frostproof to Lake Wales.

Download full instructions and package for submittals here www.cfrpc.org/doingbusiness
